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Letter of Invitation 
 

October 15, 2012 

 

 

Dear Prof. Chang-Ho Moon, 

 

It is our great honor that we write on behalf of the organizing committee, to invite you to be an 

academic session chairperson at the upcoming the 9th International Symposium on Architectural 

Interchanges in Asia (ISAIA 2012), to be held in KDJ Convention Center, Gwangju, Korea, from 

October 22nd to 25th, 2012, under the theme of “Technological Advancements in Architecture”.  

 

'The International Symposium on Architectural Interchanges in Asia' was established to promote 

communication with people in the rest of Asia and cooperate for the development of 26st Asian 

architecture and culture in 1986. It has been taken a role of sharing the latest information in this field 

and trying to derive a visible result through profound discussion on the subjects by qualified 

specialists. In this ISAIA 2012 meeting, it is expected that top industrial and academic experts in the 

field of Architecture will come together to share their knowledge and experience. And it will provide a 

good opportunity to establish a network with experts of Asia. 

 

 

We cordially invite you to deliver a lecture as follows:  

 

Session Academic Session (A-7) 

 
 
Should you have any inquiries, please contact the secretariat at isaia2012@aik.or.kr  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Gwangju. 
 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Cheeho Seo 

Seo, Chee-Ho  
President, the 9th International Symposium on Architectural Interchanges 
President, the Architectural Institute of Korea 

 

 


